
COPY – Face (January 23 or 24, 2015) 
      

Dear Head of Medical Science Division, University of Oxford, Dr. Alastair Buchan,  
 

 
Keio University (Japan) and Kyoto University have had a research partnership since 2007. Mr. Shiro Asano, (former) Professor of 

Keio University and former Governor of Miyagi Prefecture (Japan) rejected the Doctor and Chairperson of Sports (Dr. Shida) to ask 

for a reply from Keio University (Prof. Asano) at the Keio Marunouchi City Campus by an e-mail to us on July 19, 2007.  (Former) 

Professor Asano and Keio University should not have introduced himself or itself, “I open (Keio University opens) our window of 

the academic field. ‘Always.’ ” Dr. Hiroshi Nishigori, Associate Professor (January, 2012-) of the Center for Medical Education, 

Kyoto University could not respond to the Doctor and Chairperson of Sports at the University of Tokyo on December 20, 2011. 

According to our traditional academic view point which has over 100 years’ history, probably zero percent of Kyoto University 

undergraduate students is said to be not brilliant, unlike 10% of it of Fukushima University (Japan) and 20~30% of it of Keio 

University, as numerical data shows. Still, Associate Professor Nishigori and Kyoto University should not have introduced himself       Mr. Asano 

or itself, “I am (Kyoto University is) one of the trio (three leaders) in the academic field in Japan.”  Head, we cannot get the name 

of the professor for the medical education from the Oxford’s official homepage and a reply (??) by e-mail from Oxford to my inquiry, 

so would like to hear yes or no to four basic questions of mine to University of Oxford at first, because Professor of School of  

Public Health, Dr. Alastair Gray said “No comment” on the four questions to us at the St. Luke's Life Science Institute in Tokyo 

on November 1, 2014. The following question is the next stage.                            
 

 
                           

        Brain of Keio University (Image)                                                                                                                                           Dr. Nishigori                                                                
 

             Question                               
 

The Times reported that “Two academics at the centre of cash-for-places allegations at Oxford University 

resigned last night.” on March 25, 2002. We would like to receive your comments about the backdoor of  

University of Oxford from the university in the United Kingdom. Is this true? Who intervenes between  

British people and University of Oxford usually? What does the regular broker do concretely? What is  

the percentage of the candidates who entered the university through the backdoor of the total?…   

Professor, this is your accountability to explain the backdoor to the world as the first-class doctor. 
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Asked by  
 

 

Yukihisa SHIDA, M.D., Ph.D. 
 

The Doctor and Chairperson of Sports — the fastest pace in history 

Team Doctor of the Japan Table Tennis Team (1990-1994) 

Chairperson of the International Table Tennis Federation Sports Science Congress (1991) 
January 23 or 24, 2015 

 

We couldn’t receive any comments about the backdoor from Osaka University, Kyoto University, University of Tokyo and Harvard University in this 21st century. There is no 

answer written in a piece of paper (not a treatise) to the world. Former Prime Minister Margaret Thatcher (1925-2013) checked spelling errors and shouted “Ridiculous” “Shameful” 

in her biographical movie “The Iron Lady.” In the real world, University of Oxford sent a reply empty e-mail written in blue color to the Doctor and Chairperson of Sports in the 

fastest in history on October 13, 2014. “Ridiculous?” University of Oxford is not the No.1 university after all. Head, it’s in the paper in 2002. You know 

everything about it. You will be visited by the chairperson in January, 23 and 24, 2015. I want to speak with the professor in charge of the backdoor of Oxford. 

I would like to perfectly believe you have done the backdoor in Oxford. And you need to convince a scholar who advocated the “Doping-Backdoor Theory” 

in 1999. You have known this day will be coming for a long time. Do you regret what you have continuously done? That’s sophomoric. If you think, Head, that 

you can live in this dark world but you are not a part of it…, all I can say is you are wrong like the Okinaga family of Teikyo University (Japan) …crossed my 

mind. So, what happened next? The students of Oxford had better not say ‘I was accepted (‘Goukaku’) by University of Oxford’ from 2015. No explanation 

on the backdoor from Harvard and Oxford … and all we know is that Oxford uses an intermediator between a candidate and the university. These people talk 

about the backdoor in secret. “Shameful!” You need to think about this special treatment by Oxford, similar to the favourable treatment that is done in          Mr. Okinaga 

the process of admission for the children of donors and alumni in the USA. Do you understand how serious this is for other candidates who cannot use the 

broker? “Oxford. Do not be too proud. (‘Ogorunakare’)” We study the bottom (“Soko”) in the academic and political world. Oxford is not the 

only university that is going down, the universities which use the entrance examination brokers around the world are going down with you. The 

Doctor and Chairperson of Sports does not mean to offend Oxford, but thoughtful men often find themselves at a place where they are excluded 

from real life. Two lectures of University of Tokyo Medical Education Seminar “Let’s discuss! Open Education and Its Implications for Medical 

Education” excluding one and only chairperson on January 16, 2015 was a farce (“Chaban”) conducted by two Project Professors of University of 

Tokyo, Dr. Shigeru Miyagawa: Professor of MIT and Dr. Mary Lee: Professor of Tufts University (USA), like the dropouts or graduates of the third-

class private universities who had told about a hefty debenture (donations) to the backdoor university in a secret interview by the intermediator 

(Secretary to the Diet member, Banker…) at the secret place (Parking lot of the Japanese casual dining “Gasto”…) before an announcement of the     Dr. Miyagawa          Dr. Lee 
test results of the entrance examinations because they desperately (“Doushitemo”) want to have a connection (“Kone”) with the private backdoor  

university. Head, we have not heard about this argument anywhere around the world in the 21st century, “We use a broker for entrance examinations, but we are not a backdoor university.” 

And now, I have to go to London and Paris because I have to also make other business trip. If I have time, I think I will take a nap at home in Japan.       

 


